A peek behind our classroom doors

NOVEMBER 28, 2021

Second-grade STEM Science Lab

Our pristine STEM program strives to empower the “world-class” engineers of tomorrow. A
A | science lab completed by the second-grade class challenged students to use popsicle sticks,
binder clips, and clothesline pins to create a secure foundation and hold a stack of books.
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#GivingTuesday

As you begin to determine your year-end charitable
contributions, we urge you to consider putting St.
Raphael School and Nursery School on your list. We are
passionate about Catholic education. We share your
values. Think about how your child, or a child you know,
has thrived under our care. Feel good about where
your dollars are going and help us continue to fulfill our
mission by donating to SRS on #GivingTuesday. Your #G IW' NGTU ESD AY
donation—even a small gift—can make an immediate

impact. Donate now until Nov. 30.

Details are available on the St. Raphael School website. 1 1 .30.21
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